
Fallons in Japan

WHAT’S NEW...
    May was an action packed month! In the
beginning of the month Naomi flew back to
Canada, where she taught at and participated in
the first Sound Mind Mental Health Summit held
by the Center for Apostolic Counseling, of which
she is a member. She, along with her parents,
drove the 18 hours from Windsor, ON to
Monroe, LA. She also had the opportunity to
preach at the Pentecostals of Windsor, our
home church before we left for Japan, for
Mother’s Day. This meant that Caleb was
holding the fort down here in Japan for almost 2
weeks! 
    Of course the van decided to break down. We
are so grateful to the church family which
helped us getting the van repaired and a loaner
vehicle to us in that time. We thank God that we
were able to get the van fixed in record time! 
    May also consisted of two very special
birthdays here; Charlie (11) and Claire (5)! Thank
you to everyone who wished them a very happy
birthday.

PRAYER REQUESTS | PRAISE REPORTS
    We are thanking God for 2 people
receiving the gift of the Holy Ghost this
month! Pray for revival to come to Japan,
we believe that it is Japan’s time to see a
great outpouring of the Holy Ghost. 
 
    We are grateful for the group of AYCers
that arrived safely at the end of May.
Pray God would call young people to this
harvest through this trip. 
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